
 

 

 
 

 
15 NOVEMBER ORDINARY 

COUNCIL MEETING  
 

Rescheduled  
 

 

 

It is hereby notified for public information that the Ordinary Council Meeting, that was set to 

take place on Wednesday 15 November 2023, commencing at 2 pm in the Council Chambers, 

17 Queen Street, Pingelly, has been rescheduled. 

This Meeting is now scheduled to take place on Wednesday 22 November 2023, 

commencing at 2 pm in the Council Chambers, 17 Queen Street, Pingelly.  

Members of the public are welcome to attend.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Andrew Dover 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

13 November 2023 


